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December 27, 1990,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: Document Control Desk

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Inservice Testing Program
Request for Additional Information
liRC 0nchttloL.50d 25Jnd_E0_30L _

Reference: a) December 5, 1990 letter from R.H. Pulsifer
to 1.J. Kovach

b) November 21, 1990 teleconference between S. Stimac
and R. Hulf (CECO) and C. Patel (NRC)

c) November 29, 19?0 letter from D.L. Taylor
to U.S. NRC

Gentlemen:

Reference (a) transmitted an NRC Request for Additional Information
(RAI) regarding the scope of the ASME Section XI testing program for Zion
Station. Reference (a) also requested that Commonwealth Edison respond to the
RAI within 45 days.

During the reference (b) teleconference, the expected content of the
RAI and our schedule for responding to the RAI were discussed. At this time,
it was agreed that our response would be forwarded to NRC no later than
March 31, 1991. The compelling reason for choosing this date is the need to
coordinate this effort with our ongoing efforts to revise the Zlon inservice
testing program pursuant to Generic Letter 89-04, as discussed in
reference (c). Therefore, unless otherwise notifled by your office, we will
submit our response to the subject RAI no later than March 31, 1991.

| If there are any questions or comments regarding this matter, please
direct them to this office,

Very truly yours.

_

S.F. Stimac
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

ib

cc: C. Patel-NRR
Region III Office
Resident Inspector-Zion
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